Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

27 June 2019
Re: EB-2019-0018 — Application by Alectra Utilities for rate increase
To whom it may concern;

I am writing in opposition to this application as the proposed rate increases discriminate
based on where a ratepayer lives. The application proposes, for example, to only raise prices
in Guelph by $0.11 but by $0.81 in Barrie. | feel this is unfair to ratepayers in Barrie. The
notice | was sent by Alectra does not explain the disparity in the rate areas.

y

Peter V. Tretter
/

P.S. | was only notified of this hearing on 26 June 2019 with a deadline of 2 July 2019 to
provide feedback. | request that in the future Alectra be required to give notice to ratepayers
of at least 60 days.





